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VIA FACSIMILE November 5, 1999  
 
 
 
 
Charles Clark, Real Estate Commissioner 
Georgia Real Estate Appraisers Board 
Suite 1000 International Towers 
229 Peachtreee Street, NE 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303-1605  
 
Dear Mr. Clark: 
 
 Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Georgia Real Estate Appraisers Board’s 
September 24, 1999 Notice of Intent to amend its regulations. We have reviewed your proposals 
and have the following comment on proposed § 539-1-.05(8). While this paragraph provides a 
record retention period for paper application records and paper application records that are 
converted to electronic data, it does not indicate how long electronic data must be maintained. 
Such a time period should be provided, if no other State statute or regulation already specifies it.  
 
 Please contact us if you have any questions.   
  
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   Ben Henson 
   Executive Director 
 
 
 
 


